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Fort Ross and Salt Point parks have benefited greatly from many dedicated volunteers and staff 

who have given generously to these parks. Board of directors from FRIA and FRC have 

fundraised, organized events, overseen volunteers, spearheaded interpretation and restoration 

projects, and offered substantial support to California State Parks across many decades.  

These digitized newsletters capture the activities over the following historic periods: 

 Fort Ross Interpretive Association (FRIA): 1976 - 2012 

 Fort Ross Conservancy (FRC is the same legal entity as FRIA but the organization 

changed its name): 2012 - present 

 

Fort Ross Conservancy (FRC) asks that you acknowledge FRC as the source of the content; if you 

use material from FRC online, we request that you link directly to the URL provided. If you use 

the content offline, we ask that you credit the source as follows: “Courtesy of Fort Ross 

Conservancy, www.fortross.org.”  
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people to the history and beauty of Fort Ross and Salt Point State Parks.  © Fort Ross 
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FORT ROSS
INTERPRETIVE ASSOCIATION

NEWSLETTER
MAY - JUNE 1991

FORT ROSS INTERNS

This watercolor is by Anastasia Malaschev,
daughter of Victor Malaschev of Leningrad
who worked as an intern at Fort Ross in
January and February of 1991. Paintings
by Victor and Nastia are currently on
display in the Fort Ross Visitor Center
Auditorium and may be purchased at the
Bookstore. Part of the profits from the
sale of these paintings will be used to
support the FRIA Internship Program. The
next interns will arrive mid-May. They
are two architects from the Restoration
Department of the Architectural Design
Institute in Leningrad, Olga Zaitseva and
Anna Setnyonova. They will share information
about wooden architecture of the nineteenth
century, and will provide working drawings
for projects that Fort Ross scholars are
researching. And then in June Dr. Alexei
Istomin, a specialist in Mexican-Russian-
Indian relations, from the Institute of
Ethnography in Moscow will arrive to work
with the Archaeology Field School from the
University of Wisconsin directed by Dr.
Lynne Goldstein. This group is working
on the cemetery restoration. In July Dr.
Istolin will work with the UC Berkeley
Archaeology Field School directed by Dr. Kent
Lightfoot which will be working on a possible
North Pacific habitation site on the bluff in
front of the Fort. Please come and ask the
interns questions in their fields of expertise

CALENDAR OF EVENTS

SATURDAY, MAY 18 * PETALUMA ADOBE LIVING HISTORY DAY
MONDAY, MAY 27 * MEMORIAL DAY RUSSIAN ORTHODOX SERVICES IN THE FORT ROSS CHAPEL
SATURDAY, JUNE 8 * FRIA BOARD MEETING 10:30 A.M.
SATURDAY, JUNE 8 * PRESENTATION BY INTERNSHIP PROGRAM ARCHITECTS 2:00 P.M.
THURSDAY, JULY 4 * RUSSIAN ORTHODOX SERVICES IN THE FORT ROSS CHAPEL
SATURDAY, JULY 27 * FORT ROSS LIVING HISTORY DAY 10:00 A.M. TO 5:00 P.M.

FRIA BOARD OF DIRECTORS

DAN DEKAY
GLORIA FROST, Membership Chairman
NICHOLAS LEE
KENT LIGHTFOOT
BETTY MACKENZIE
JOHN MCKENZIE
JOHN MIDDLETON, Chairman

JEANNETTE ROSSON
JOHN SPERRY
FRIEDA TOMLIN, Vice Chairman
DAVID WILLSON, Corresponding Secretary
ELIZABETH SIDOROV
NANCY WALTON, Recording Secretary

FRIA CONSULTING STAFF

WENDY PLATT, Treasurer
LYN KALANI, Bookstore Manager, Newsletter Editor, Administration
LAKE PERRY !' "''ER, Bookstore Sales
















